
 

 

 

 

Ref. No.       

NOTICE 

This is to hereby inform all the students that the “NUTRITIONAL PRACTICAL EXAM” will be held on 

5th April, 2025. 

The group division for the exam will be the same as divided earlier and sent in previous notice and it is 

compulsory for everyone to be attend the exam. 

So, all the students should be present for the exam. 

THANK YOU.     

          _____________________ 

          Principal Signature  

       


